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   WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS  

           TOKYO - 2011 

Congratulation to Adrian Stan and 

everyone involved in the Women’s Team 

on achieving 5th place and qualifying for 

the Olympic Games in London. The highest 

position ever achieved by the British 

Women. 

 

GBR CONTINENTAL JUDGING COURSE 

          LILLESHALL – 2013 

This course has been provisionally booked 

for the February half term in order to allow 

teachers to attend. Donatella Sacchi has 

also been asked be the FIG lecturer. 

 

WORLD CUP DATES FOR 2012 

Glasgow World Cup – 8th December 2012 

DTB World Cup – 1st December 2012 

 

BILL SLATER TEAM CHAMPIONSHIPS 

The date for this event will be 13-14th 

October 2012 and it will take place in the 

brand new Europa facility. This change of 

date will allow teams who wish to attend 

both the Bill Slater and the Rushmoor Rose 

Bowl to do so on consecutive weekends. 

 

CLASH OF DATES 

Unfortunately it has been impossible to 

avoid a clash of dates next year as both 

the BG Club Conference and the Women’s 

British Espoir Championships will both take 

place on the same weekend – 9-10th June 

2012. 

 

WTC PLANNING & REVIEW MEETING 

This meeting was held on 29th October in 

the Westmead Hotel, Birmingham. It was 

good to see all Regions and Home Nations 

in attendance with the exception of 

Northern Ireland who had a prior 

commitment.  

The WTC were able to explain their work 

within the TC. 

Sue James dealt with the 2011 events that 

had already taken place and went through 

the draft Handbook for 2012. 

Carol-Angela Orchard reported on the FIG 

Judging symposium that she had attended 

in Zurich and Meg Warren gave us an in- 

sight into the Coach Education Programme. 

This was followed by an explanation of the 

Elite and Club competition programme by 

Christine Still and Liz Kincaid. Lyn 

Fairbrother explained the current Brevet 

Judging position and Brendene Hardy gave 

a presentation on the WTC Judging 

programme from Club to International 

Level. 

There was a useful exchange of views 

throughout all the lectures and, judging 

from the positive feed-back that has been 

received; most people felt the day had 

been worthwhile. Unfortunately we ran out 

of time and could only fit in brief Regional 

or Home Nation reports. This will be 

changed next time. 

The date for next year has already been 

booked! You need to pencil Saturday 10th 

November 2012 into your diaries and the 

meeting will be held in the same venue - 

Westmead Hotel, Birmingham. 

 

Lynda Fairbrother 

WTC Chair 


